

D.O. No. 1-8/DCN/PA/08/16/ OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY COMMISSIONER

DISTRICT MAGISTRATE NICOBAR DISTRICT

Phone: 03193 - 265220 (O : 03193 - 265177 (F) .03193 - 265190 (R)

Date 11.04.08

Dear Mrs. Shabnam

The Bharat Nirman Public Information Campaign was launched on 7th April, 2008 through exhibition of stalls by various departments marked by Seminars & also cultural programmes to bring awareness among the people of the Car Nicobar Islands about the Government's various welfare schemes which was a grand success and appreciated by one and all. Despite of paucity of resources and various logistic constraints in this Island, the Campaign was a grand success with the joint and concerted efforts put in by all of you.

I take this as an opportunity to extend my sincere and heartfelt thanks for vigorous efforts and solidarity expressed by your department / organization in the Bharat Nirman Public Information Campaign at Car Nicobar held from 7th to 9th April with regards. 2008.

Yours Sincerely,

(T. Sreekanth) 11. 4.08

Mrs. Shabnam, Butterfly, (NGO), Car Nicobar